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Dear QLD Parliament Committee,| have concerns with the increasing use of mobility devices on the
road more and more youth are using them and using them inappropriately. They are regularly seen
doing wheelies in the middle of the road and not adhering to speed limits. This is putting drivers at
risk as well as youth having an accident. They are not respecting the use of the road and probably
won't when they eventually obtain their drivers licence. They are also regularly seen not using a
helmet or any safety equipment.RegardsConcerned citizen.



